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DIARY DATES  

Disco 

5th December 

1pm—2:30pm 

 

Presentation Day 

6th December 

12:15pm 

 

P&C Fun Day 

BBQ Lunch for students 

11th December 

 

YEAR 6 Farewell 

13th December 

Bodalla Dairy Shed 

 

Last Day of school 

15th December 

 

Students return 2024 

1st February  

 

Kindy start 

2nd February 

 

 

Great News Stories    
walawaani djamaga yiribini njindiwan (welcome, good afternoon everyone), 

 

We are almost at the end of the year with a few weeks to go! There are 
a few more events to wrap up 2023 including Presentation Day, P&C 
Fun Day and our Year 6 Farewell evening. I have provided additional 
information below on these events. 

Presentation Day 

Our school’s Presentation Day will be held on Wednesday 6th 
December at 12:15pm in our hall. This event is to celebrate students’ 
achievements throughout the year. Each class will present a musical 
item that they have learnt in Music with Mrs Garcia. We welcome all 
families and community members to join us on this special day. 

P&C Fun Day Monday 11th of December 

Our Amazing P&C have raised funds this year to put on a water fun day 
for our students to celebrate all their hard work throughout the year. 
They organised with the school for ‘South Coast Jumping Castle’ to 
bring 2 inflatable water slides  to our school! We The school will 
provide a BBQ lunch for students on the day. A note with more 
information will be sent home soon. 

Year 6 Farewell 

It is hard to believe we are getting ready to say farewell to our year 6 
students, hasn’t time flown! Most of them, have been with us since 
kindergarten and those who have joined us since  have become part of 
the Bodalla school family. Our year 6 farewell will be held at The 
Bodalla Dairy Shed on Wednesday 13th December, when we will 
celebrate, by dancing, singing, eating and having an evening of fun with 
our teachers and friends.  

Library Borrowing 

No more borrowing of books but please have your child return all 
books they have as soon as possible so we can do a stocktake.  

 

Caszandra Fitzgerald 

Principal 
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Class News 4/5/6 yaranbul 

 

It has been an insanely busy term in 4/5/6 yaranbul. We have had Book Week, 5/6 
camp, 3/4 camp, high school transition days to both Moruya and Narooma high 
schools, and the students helped me celebrate my 50th birthday with a class party. 
We also continued our WAR ON WASTE, which 
worked in nicely with the annual Eurobodalla 
Shire Council calendar art competition. This com-
petition is open to Year 4 students every year and 
we were thrilled to see Mahalia Halligan’s artwork   
chosen for the Council’s 2024 calendar. We are 
looking forward to participating in the Presentation 
Day assembly and the Year 6 farewell at   Bodalla 
Dairy Shed. Not sure we are ready for that 
though… Hope you are! 

Mrs Ali Wright 
 

 
.  



 

 

Class News 3 dhaawarri  
 
Dhaawarri’s final term is proving to be a 
busy one. We had a fantastic time at 
Kianinny camp and participated in some 
great team building activities.    

 
In English we are continuing to read Fantastic Mr Fox and 

are looking at how the structure of a narrative keeps the 

reader engaged.  

In History and Geography we are have continued to learn 

about celebrations and commemorations in Australia. We 

have also explored flags, emblems and symbols from 

across Australia. This has involved learning how to search 

for information on the internet and has been very 

informative.  

We are now looking forward to some really big celebrations coming up at the end of 

the year!  

 
  



 

Class News 3 dhaawarri  
 

 

In Maths, we have been focusing on fractions. We are finding the relationships and 

different ways of representing them. We are making posters to demonstrate our 

knowledge and have created artworks based on fractions.  

Night and day is our current Science topic 

and we have been learning how the Sun, 

Earth and Moon interact to create night and 

day.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for sharing our 

learning journey with us this year and we wish you a wonderful Christmas 

and a Happy New Year!  

 

 



 

Class News1/2 buru  

A note from Miss Berry 

The end has come so very quick - it’s time to 
move along, 

We’ve shared so many memories and forged a 
bond so strong. 

 

This year has been so wonderful; the time has gone so fast. 

We’ve learnt so much; had so much fun- the time’s just whizzed right 
past. 

 

Enjoy your Chrissie holidays and get some well earnt rest. 

To start the new year full of beans; prepared to try your best. 

 

Your next teacher’s the lucky one - I’m certain this is true, 

because they get to teach and spend all next year with you! 

 

I know I am quite forgetful, I lose everything from keys to 
glue, But one thing I’ll never forget, is how much I loved 
teaching you! 

 

Thank you for a wonderful year, burus! 

Miss Berry 

 



Class News Kindy  muriyira 

What a busy semester it has been in the 
miriyura class. We were visited by the 
‘Environmentors’ who taught us about the 
impact litter can have on our environment. 
We also had a trip to Batemans Bay Botanical 
Gardens where we participated in lots of fun 

activities.  

It was 
great! 

In sport we have been learning how to throw 
and catch. We have also been learning 
different ball games. 

During high interest clubs we have been 
practising circus skills, drawing, card games 
and bush activities. We all have our favourites! 

In Mathematics we have been learning number 
facts and how 
addition and 
subtraction are 
related. We 
have been 
writing and 
ordering larger 
numbers and 
counting in multiples of 2, 3, 5 and 10. 

In literacy we have been working hard to 
develop our reading and writing. We 
have been using capital letters and full 
stops in our sentences and using words 
such as ‘and’, ‘but’ and ‘so’ to extend 
our sentences. 

It has been an awesome year in the 
miriyura class and we are looking 
forward to another great year in Year 1. 

 

 

 

 



SPOOKTACULAR 
What a great show, a few photos to remind you of the 
wonderful job done by students and teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Assemblies & Awards 
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